
From: Kate Althoff [mailto:kate.althoff@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 2:46 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: proposed amendments to Reg 5 and 6 

 

July 1, 2014 

Mr. Doug Szenher of Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality  

While it is possible to place Concentrated Animal Feeding Lots in several locations there is 
obviously only one site location for Buffalo River.  The geology of the Buffalo River watershed 
has produced an irreplaceable national treasure but is completely unsuited for protecting the 
Buffalo River water quality from such animal operations.   It is for these reasons I writing to 
express my support for the proposed amendments to the Arkansas Pollution Control and 
Ecology Commission Regulation 5 and 6, to ban any new medium and large confined and 
concentrated swine operations in the Buffalo National River Watershed.   

  

Sincerely,  

Kate Althoff 

3 Longtree Court 

Little Rock, Arkansas 72223 

 


